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Roman Shields in Y5, Friendship Codes in Y2 (as part of our new  
PSHE Curriculum) and learning about St Andrew in RE in Y1 

 

To all Parents/Carers, 
 
There is not much to report this week and I am delighted to say that we haven’t had to close any bubbles.  Another thank 
you for all your help and support during these challenging times.   
 
This time last week the house captain winners were announced for Strutt, Royce, Nightingale and Wright.  Congratulations 
to: S.Sweeney, R.Kudhail, R.Bailey, M.Mordey, T.Pearson, E.Downes, J.Cash, L.Benn, T.Jackson, H.Barrows, H.Carr, 
H.Griffiths, L.Elder, L.Hicken, M.Ward, M.Cunningham, and E.Toner!  They will be your ne w captains and house captains 
for 2020-21!! 
 
In other news, I can announce the start of our whole school winter story writing competition – with prizes for every year 
group.  Here are the details… 

 
As the dark and frosty nights draw in, there is no better time to curl up on the sofa with a 
hot, steaming cup of cocoa and a wonderful winter read! This year, we are going to be 
running a short story competition for the whole school! 
Your story must: 
 
• Have a winter theme 
• Take the reader on an adventure 
• Be no longer than 500 words 
• Include detailed description and wonderful, varied vocabulary 
• Have an accompanying illustration  
• FS2 and Y1 may submit a picture/storyboard with sentences to describe each picture. 
 
And finally, the Headteacher from St Mary’s came today to pick up the other half of your kind donations (stationery and 
hamper items).  She couldn’t thank you all enough for your generosity!  
 

Have a good weekend, 
Mr I. Johnson 

 


